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Customer Testimonial III:

Environment One
The Town of West Monroe’s 25-Year Success Story

Call 1-800-333-0598 
or visit SiewertEquipment.com.

Located in Oswego County, the Town of West Monroe, NY lies 
on the south shore of Oneida Lake and has a population of 
roughly 5000.

The Town has more than 200 E/One grinder pump stations, 
with the "rst ones being installed over 25 years ago.  With the 
help of Environment One and Siewert Equipment, the Town 
started replacing the older units - after more than 20 years of 
reliable service - with E/One Extreme Series grinder pump 
units. To date, the Town has experienced no failures of the 
Extreme pumps in 6 years of operation.

    DPW Supervisor Randy Shaw and Operators 
Kevin Davis,  Dakota Hyde, and Joe Bishop are all 
pleased with the new Extreme pumps and the 
overall performance of the Town’s E/One grinder 
pump stations.

“I like that E/One listens to us and continuously 
improves the design of their grinders.  The Extremes 
have been in service for over 6 years now without 
any failures.”

- Kevin Davis, Operator, Town of West Monroe

These pictures show Town of West Monroe Operators, Kevin Davis 
(left) and Dakota Hyde, at one of the Town’s E/One Extreme 
grinder pump stations.  Oneida Lake is in the background.

E/One Extreme Series
Model DH071 

Simplex Grinder Pump

Manufactured at the
Environment One

Headquarters/Factory in
Niskayuna, NY


